
Policy: IKAC 
  
  

PARENT CONFERENCES 
  
The Board believes that a close working relationship between home and school is 
essential to student learning and achievement. Parent-teacher conferences provide an 
opportunity to report student progress, explain grades, discuss particular concerns, and 
encourage communication and cooperation between home and school. 
  
A parent-teacher conference will be scheduled for each elementary student at least once 
during each term. Parent-teacher conferences may be requested at other times and at all 
grade levels (K-12) by a student’s parent or legal guardian, teacher, or administrator. 
  
Cross Reference: IKAB - Report Cards/Progress Reports 
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